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June 1st, 2020 

  

Re:  Enrollment for the 2020-21 School Year  

Dear Parents,  

West Valley Chinese Academy (WVCA) has been providing first-class Chinese language 

education in the San Fernando Valley area for 18 years. Our school distinguishes itself from other 

language schools for its small-class sizes, experienced teachers, cultural activities, dedicated 

volunteers, and our remarkable students and families. This year, during this critical pandemic time 

and when school has to close its in-class learning, WVCA has acted seamlessly to bring the virtual 

learning to our students so their Chinese study for the school year is uninterrupted. We are very 

proud of and thankful to our amazing WVCA teachers and administrators for making this possible.   

We have now started the enrollment for the 2020-21 school year. As for next year we will make 

decisions upon LAUSD and health department’s guidelines. We will evaluate the situation and 

make decisions that best protect the health of our families and teachers.  

The enrollment form can now be filled out online on the WVCA website. New students and 

families are welcome to submit their application and join our school community.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at (818) 381-9822, or by email at 

wvca@wvchineseacademy.org.  

Thank you for your support of West Valley Chinese Academy. We look forward to seeing you 

either virtually or in class on the first day of school, August 23th, 2020.   

  

Sincerely,  

  

Min Liang 

Principal of Academic Affairs 
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